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VOLUNTEERS NEEDED TO ADVISE ON ZONING 
MODIFICATION TO  

WEST WOODLAND ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
(SDCI Project #3035027) 

 
Seattle Department of Neighborhoods is seeking community members for 

an advisory committee at West Woodland Elementary School 
 

This Advisory Committee is made up of neighborhood volunteers who make recommendations to 
the City of Seattle, with public input, regarding the following departures: 1) greater than allowed 
building height; 2) reduced setbacks for building and site structures in the north and south; 3) 
reduced on-site parking; 4) addition of bicycle parking, and 5) addition of an electronic message 
board  

The committee convenes 1–3 public meetings during a 90-day period. Meetings are held in the 
evening at or near the school. 

TO APPLY 
Send a letter of interest by October 21, 2019 including your address, information about yourself, 
and your interest in being on this committee to: 
Nelson.pesigan@seattle.gov or PO Box 94649, Seattle WA 98124-4649 
 
MORE INFORMATION 
Nelson Pesigan, 206.684.0209 
seattle.gov/neighborhoods/major-institutions-and-schools 
 


